Bosworth Mary

From: Janelle Finck [janelle.fiskls@midconetwork.com]

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2008 1:15 PM

To: 'Bosworth Mary'

Cc: barneyhorrell@triplecdevelopment.com; arthur.nave@autozone.com

Subject: AUTO ZONE

Mary:

AutoZone would like to appeal the exception requests for the approach location to the Public Works Committee at the Tuesday, February 26, 2008 meeting. Can we please be included on that meeting agenda?

Thank you for your assistance.

Janelle L. Finck – President Fisk Land Surveying & Consulting Engineers, Inc. PO Box 8154 Rapid City, SD 57709 (p) 605-348-1538 (f) 605-341-1112